This Week at All Saints

March 29 - April 4, 2020

This Sunday, March 29

Join us here: https://zoom.us/j/817796514 (This link includes all four events below)

Please do not log on more than 15 minutes in advance, at 9:45 a.m.



10:00-10:45 a.m. Rector's Forum: The 2020 Census Is Here!

Learn from local leaders about the 2020 Census and why you should participate in this survey — that is critical to our local community and our nation. You will meet: **Chapman Clark**, Census Organizer for LA Voice; **Kim Douglas**, Co-Chair of Pasadenan's Organizing for Progress; and **Norma Rodriguez**, Manager of Public Affairs for Planned Parenthood Pasadena and San Gabriel Valley. The Zoom meeting will be facilitated by **Juliana Serrano**, Senior Associate for Peace & Justice and the Office for Creative Connections.

11:00-11:15 a.m. Virtual Children's Chapel led by Kelly Erin O'Phelan

If you have a candle and matches at home, please have them ready so you can light the candle together.

We will share the video afterward if you want to do this later with your children.

11:15 a.m. Virtual Service

As we did last week, we will have a virtual worship service. Sally Howard will lead a "preachchat" (think more fireside chat than sermon ... after all, he wouldn't come into your house and preach at your table!). Canterbury Choir Soloists with Grace Chung will offer music. Then, we heard your desire to have Eucharist, so we will be having Eucharist, breaking bread and telling the story of Jesus right before we move to our "Virtual Coffee Hour" ... where we will invite you to grab some food and drink with us and we will break bread around the table and chat online for awhile.

1:00 p.m. Bilingual Spanish/English Virtual Service

Alfredo Feregrino will preach at our bilingual service, and we'll again follow Eucharist with breaking bread together at a Virtual Coffee Hour on our streaming page. **Dan Cole & Ensemble** will offer music.

Children, Youth & Families

K-5th Grade Updates Sunday K-5th Grade Children's Chapel

Digital Children's Chapel is on at 11:00 a.m. from the Facebook feed of Kelly Erin O'Phelan (you can friend request Kelly and it will be set to 'public' on their page, so you can watch it by searching for their name). Chapel will go from 11:00–11:15 a.m. and will be available on Kelly's page after as well as the All Saints Facebook group! There will be opportunities to comment during the video as well. Anyone one of any age is welcome to attend this digital chapel! If you have a candle and matches at home, please have them ready as we will

light the candle together! Children's Chapel will happen ever single week, digital or not. More info on other digital Children's formation coming soon!

All Spring Family Fun Days are cancelled.

If you are looking for support during this time please reach out to Kelly Erin O'Phelan at *kophelan*@ *allsaints-pas.org* to connect. Kelly Erin is available to facetime or chat throughout this time as well.



Youth, 6th-12th Grade, Updates

The youth of All Saints Church have setup an online community so that we can all stay connected during this time.

We'll gather online during our regular meeting times

regular meeting times
as well as any other time
you'd like.

To get access to the server, please contact Jer-

emy at jlangill@allsaints-pas.org or Nina at nscherer@allsaints-pas.org.

We're also on Facebook:

https://www.facebook.com/ascyouthpasadena/

Instagram: ascyouthpasadena

You can visit our website

https://ascyouth.squarespace.com/ for regular updates.



Looking Ahead

Events & Opportunities

Congregational Response Team (CRT)

The CRT, chaired by Christine Hartman is hard at work contacting members of our community, starting with those most vulnerable and with minimal internet access. You can help! Please think of people who are vulnerable, anxious and in need ... and then do two things:

First — reach out to them yourself. Phone. Text. Email. Drop them a card. Ask if there is anything they need. Spend some time just talking and listening.

Second — let us know. Email CRT convener Christine Hartman at *christine@icehatcreative.com* with any information about people in need or if you are interested in volunteering.

All Meetings and Services Scheduled On or Off Campus Through April 19 Have Been Postponed or Will Meet Virtually.

For an Updated List of Virtual Meetings, Visit Our Website: www.allsaints-pas.org

Find Your Ministry at www.allsaints-pas.org/more/

Our staff is working remotely.

You can find a full contact list on our website at

www.allsaints-pas.org/more/contact-us/

Stay Connected! The Following Will Meet Online Monday, Mar. 30:

Monday Meditation Group

6:45–8:45 p.m. Information = **Betty Cole** (leader), 626.356.4749.

Grief and Loss Support Group

7:00 p.m. Information = Ana Camacho acamacho@allsaints-pas.org.

Brothers on a Journey

7:00–9:00 p.m. Information = Christine Cox at ccox@allsaints-pas.org.

LGBTQ+ Small Group

7:00–8:30 p.m. Email Christine Cox at ccox@allsaints-pas.org for access details.

We Would Like Pictures of You!

We are missing your faces and were inspired by a Face Book posting of a church with pictures of congregants in the pews. Our talented and crafty Melissa Hayes, Keith Holeman, Kelly Erin O'Phelan and Jenny Tisi are working on projects that would involve putting together as many pictures as we can gather in a creative display. A close up shot will be the most effective.

Please send to Melissa Hayes at mhayes@allsaints-pas.org.

Thank You!

Thank you for your continued, generous support of your All Saints community during this extraor-



dinarily challenging time. We have made a commitment that all of our staff — salaried, hourly and contracted — will be able to count on the income they are depending on from All Saints Church for the duration of this epidemic. That makes it especially important that pledges are fulfilled in a timely way.

You can make a pledge payment or other gift to All Saints Church online by clicking here — https://allsaints-pas.org/donate/donate-now/.

If you have any questions, contact our Director of Giving, Terry Knowles at tknowles@allsaints-pas.org or 626.583.2736.

Diocesan Carbon Footprint Challenge for Lent

The L.A. Diocese is asking churches to participate



in a carbon footprint challenge for Lent and the All Saints Climate Change Task Force encourages everyone to sign up at www.

sustainislandhome.org and enter the information about your family's home energy use and carbon footprint. This will be a fun and engaging way to make us all aware of our personal contributions to climate change, and encourage each other to be the change we want to see.

Next Sunday: April 5, 2020 - Palm Sunday

Virtual Church at https://allsaints-pas.org/live-stream/
11:15 a.m. service (English) Mike Kinman preaches. Coventry Choir soloists offer music.

1:00 p.m. Bilingual (Spanish/English) service Alfredo Feregrino preaches.

Dan Cole & ensemble offer music.

Please check our website for updates.